U.S. Department of Homeland Security
FEMA Region 6

800 North loop 288

Denton, TX 76209-3698

March 27, 2007

Honorable Doug Formon
City of Jonesboro

515 West Washington
Jonesboro, AR 72401

Re: Community Assistance Visit, July 5 through July 6, 2006
Dear Mayor Formon:

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that unless measures are taken to resolve your outstanding
violation at Butler Creek, the city could face serious NFIP consequences.

Please provide this office within 30 days of this letter; documentation showing that the Mayor and
council members have adopted measures that demonstrate their commitment to resolving the Butler
Creek violation.

Due to the seriousness of this matter, the Mayor and council should meet and evaluate its options for
addressing this violation in an expedient manner, including exercising its penalty clause

If you have any questions regarding this information or would like any further assistance, please let
me know.

Sincerely,

Linda Delamare
Natural Hazards
Program Specialist

cc:  Michael Borengasser, Arkansas NFIP Coordinator
City Engineer, City of Jonesboro
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